

COUNCIL - WARD ONE

Jeffrey George

COUNCIL - WARD TWO
Deborah Denard Delgado

COUNCIL - WARD THREE

Carter Carroll

COUNCIL - WARD FOUR

Mary Dryden

COUNCIL - WARD FIVE
Nicholas Brown

January 22, 2019

TO:

Mayor Barker and City Council Members

FROM:

Wanda Tyler, Deputy Director of Public Works

RE:

Knuckle Boom Loader and Trash Body with Side Loader Bid Acceptance

Recommendation

This memo is to recommend the acceptance of the bid received from Truckworx for the purchase of the Knuckle Boom Loader and Trash Body with Side Loader in the amount of \$148,950.00 as the lowest and best bid received.

Thank you,

Wanda Tyler